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Parent Newsletter for Y2


Autumn 1 2018


EARTH CARETAKERS











…will be on a Monday and a Friday. 











Art and Design


We will be using colour, pattern and painting to develop and share our ideas, experiences and imagination. We will be developing observation drawing skills.





Computing


We will be logging in and using simple programs to support learning. We will also begin to use algorithms to programme astronauts using Scratch.





Design Technology


 In DT, we will be experimenting with wheels and axles.








RE and Music


In RE, we will explore faith in more detail and think about celebrations. In Music, we will make our own untuned instruments from ‘rubbish’ to create sounds of the ‘Tin Forest’.



































English


During the half term, we will be exploring the text The Tin Forest about a forest that grows from litter. Through this text we will focus on sentence construction by creating our own narrative and writing letters. We will also be creating persuasive posters on recycling.





Maths


We will be concentrating on place value, understanding the values of numbers, ordering and comparing. Amongst other skills, we will be counting and sorting recycling and measuring to make our own ‘Tin Forest’ houses.





Science


In Science, we will be exploring materials. 


The children will be looking at the properties of materials and we will be finding out about recycling.








Key skill for life and learning


Respect





Forest School-Wednesdays


 Children will need long sleeved, warm tops and trousers. Wellies to stay in school please. Waterproofs will be provided. Each class will go alternate Wednesdays.





PE


We will be mastering basic movements as well as developing balance in gymnastics to then apply these to a range of activities. We will also be creating some dances based on our topics using different stimuli.








If you have any questions or queries please don’t hesitate to contact us at school! Thank you for all your support.





Please ensure children have water bottles and reading books in every day.








Spellings will be sent home weekly. It is expected that children learn these as they will be tested on them weekly. Children should be reading daily at home.





Unlocking the learning at home… 


Daily reading and answering questions about what the children have read. 


Counting in 2s, 5s and 10s.


Bring in any resources related to being Eco-friendly.








